CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06298-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 1:36 PM

To: '‘Maria Carrera'

Subject: RE: FPL - Potential Hike on Rate

Dear Ms. Carrera-Oliva,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Maria Carrera [mailto:mcarrera@mca-airports.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 1:17 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL - Potential Hike on Rate

Dear Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk Florida Public Service Commission:

It is my understanding that FPL has filed a motion to increase the rates on the electricity, increase that will tremendously
impact a family like mine that for the last 6 years we have been from paycheck to paycheck. | am the only source of
income in my household because of my husband’s iliness that has forced him to stop working after 27 years in the work
force and has impacted immensely our family. | am asking you to please before letting something like this gets approved
to think about families like mine (that there are way too many in Florida) who are barely making ends meet, in my
household there is no way we can afford any extra expense | am working an average of 14 hours a day and it is not
enough, please help us stop the greed of these corporations that because there is no other alternative we need to die
with them.

Regards,
Maria Carrera-Oliva
Retail General Manager
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